
 

 

 

From the Pastor                                      June 29, 2025 
 

I am sure you are a lot like me in 
being proud to be an AMERICAN. 

May we UNITE together as a 
church family and celebrate GOD & 
COUNTRY DAY on July 13th during 

the pm service. Our country continues to be great and continues 
to MARCH ON! Even more important is the 

CHURCH that is MARCHING ON under the Blood 
Stain Banner of our Savior. Pray much! Plan to be 
in attendance as we honor our Vets. May God Bless 
America! Pray for Bro. Ken Jackson as he prepares 

for the message and pray for the special music. 
 

Vacation Bible School  
 Saturday, August 2 at 9:30am 

“the LORD did bring the  
children of Isreal out of the land of Egypt”   

-Exo 12:51 
 

Sunday, July 6th we will have Hot Dogs after pm service to  
celebrate Independence Day! There is a sign up 
sheet in the lobby now, please sign up to bring 

something. The weenies and Chili will be  
provided. Any questions, see Mrs. Sandra Pharr  

 

WANTED: Servant Minded Employees 
We are still looking for employees who are interested 
in a position in our school. The need at the moment is 
for helpers in classrooms and for cleaning. See Paul 
Cahoon if you or someone you know is interested. 



 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
Sunday Morning: 

Dawn Fitz 
 

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 
 

And that’s a wrap… 
Teen Campers had a great time this past week! Praise 

the Lord for all decisions made and please pray for our 
teens to continue whatever it was they committed to. 

And now our juniors...  
Junior Campers go July 21-25th and I do believe we still 

have a need for support for a couple of  our Juniors.  
 

ATTENTION EVERYONE: We call with important info from a 
recording to keep our congregation informed of events 
through our Phone Bank. Please let Mrs. Shana Marlowe 
know if you are not receiving calls or fill out one of 
the small forms in the lobby and give it to her. We 
want everyone to be informed of church messages. 

 

We are celebrating our 25th Ladies  

Retreat this year! Please pray for our retreat and the 

speakers, that God will be honored through it all. 

“We’ve come this far by Faith” 

II Cor. 5:7 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $3,819.21 
Faith Promise ................       445.00         
Other Missions ..............          00.00 
Building Fund  ................          25.00 
Parking Lot  ................          40.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        463.00  
 

Total……………..……     $4,735.21 
                                                          


